
 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Wendell Sollis, Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF MEAL PRICES FOR 2006-2007 (BG- Q) 
 
DATE: April 18, 2006 
  
 
The Food Services Department has proposed that student meal prices remain the same for 
the 2006-2007 school year. The last meal price increase was in 2003-2004 and it is 
anticipated that these prices should be maintained for at least another year. 
 
 
  ********************  
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Meal Prices for 2006-2007. 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Wendell Sollis,     Tonya Tillman, 
Superintendent     Assistant Superintendent 

for Business Operations 


